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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT CO. 
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4) 
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NOTIFICATION 

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff is filing this notification to inform the 
Commission and the participants in this matter that on or about March 25, 2022, the Staff 
intends to issue to Florida Power & Light Co. revised pages of Subsequent Renewed Facility 
Operating License No. DPR-31 for Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Unit 3, and Subsequent 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-41 for Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Unit 4.  
These revised pages will provide that the licenses shall expire at midnight on July 19, 2032, and 
at midnight on April 10, 2033, respectively, consistent with the Commission’s Memorandum and 
Order, Florida Power & Light Co. (Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Units 3 and 4), CLI-22-02, 
95 NRC __ (Feb. 24, 2022) (slip op.).  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Jeremy L. Wachutka 
Counsel for NRC Staff 
Mail Stop: O-14-A44 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
Telephone: (301) 287-9188 
E-mail: Jeremy.Wachutka@nrc.gov 

Dated March 22, 2022  
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Certificate of Service 

Pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.305, I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing notification, dated 

March 22, 2022, have been served upon the Electronic Information Exchange (the NRC’s        

E-Filing System), in the captioned proceeding, this 22nd day of March 2022. 

/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Jeremy L. Wachutka 
Counsel for NRC Staff 
Mail Stop: O-14-A44 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
Telephone: (301) 287-9188 
E-mail: Jeremy.Wachutka@nrc.gov 

Dated March 22, 2022 


